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Dear Saioneers,The session 2020-21 started with great spirit and zeal in March but the COVID 19 pandemic 

has stopped us from doing many things. Our school building is closed and so we cannot go to school but 

SAI Cloud school is progressing with immense success.The online classes are going on smoothly with the 

syllabus being completed in a very different mode. Teachers, students and parents together are trying to 

face this challenging time. 

Dear Children, do attend your online classes sincerely and complete your home assignments and tasks with 

equal zeal as no pandemic can stop our Saioneers from progressing ahead.Our school will create history by 

doing things in the best and unique possible way and keep on being at the zenith for years to approach.  

You need to use your time meaningfully while staying at home.Please read some books which will help you 

develop your language skills.Do write some articles for your own E Magazine. 

 

Stay home,Stay safe.Let us keep ourselves in good health. Take good care of your parents and grand 

parents. 

 

 


